Glassboro Public Schools

MEMO

Date: October 1, 2017
To: Dr. Mark Silverstein
From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re:  Bowe Extended School Day Program
October 18, 2017 Board Meeting

Recommend the Board approve eight staff members to participate in the Extended School Day
Program at the Bowe School from October 2017-May 2018. Funding provided through ESSA
Grant at the hourly rate of $37.00.

1.5 hours per day each
8 Teachers (Tuesday/Thursday) 41 days

Lisa Rencher
Priscilla Antuna
Laci Lupi

Sue Avis

Tom Riley

Jo Dolente

Kate Alexander
Jenn DiLorenzo

Janice Roper - sub
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